
 

 

 

ON-AIR ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

On November 30, 2021, Rocky Mountain Public Media, Inc., licensee of KRMA-TV, Channel 6, 

Denver, Colorado; KTSC, Channel 8, Pueblo, Colorado; KRMJ, Channel 18, Grand Junction, 

Colorado; KRMU, Channel 20, Durango, Colorado; and KRMZ, Channel 24, Steamboat 

Springs, Colorado, filed applications with the Federal Communications Commission for a 

renewal of license.  Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information 

about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and 

search in KRMA-TV’s, KTSC’s, KRMJ’s, KRMU’s and KRMZ’s public files. 

 



 

 

CERTIFICATION OF BROADCAST OF 

LOCAL PUBLIC NOTICE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

In compliance with Section 73.3580 of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal 

Communications Commission, Rocky Mountain Public Media, Inc.’s [KRMZ, Channel 24, 

Steamboat Springs, Colorado] broadcast on-air announcements concerning the filing of the 

station’s license renewal application on the dates and at the times indicated below. 

 

Announcement Date    Time of Broadcast 

# 1   12/08/21   12:59:00pm   

# 2   12/10/21   10:58:46am 

# 3   12/15/21   7:58:10pm 

# 4   12/17/21   6:57:06pm 

# 5   12/24/21   3:57:36pm 

# 6   12/29/21   3:56:46pm 

 

       

 

Date: 12/29/21 

By:  Mark Montour-Larson 

Title: Creative Services Production Manager 

 

 


